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Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related
publications, news, information and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent
determinations and subsidy calculations.

Deceased Tenant Report
Unavailable for Some Multifamily EIV Users

The EIV IT team has advised us of an issue that is preventing approximately 2,455
MF EIV users with an HSC role or an HSU role from obtaining a complete Deceased
Tenant Report. Specifically, properties that are assigned to an M-ID with only a
contract number or only a project number will not appear in the Deceased Tenant
Report. If a property is assigned to an M-ID with both a contract number and a
project number, the property continues to appear in the Deceased Tenant Report.

If you are affected, document your files showing the inability to run the report and
include a copy of this RHIIP message. Contract Administrators are instructed not to
issue MOR Findings if this issue is documented by a user until such time when the
Deceased Tenant Report is fully functional. The fix to this issue is scheduled for
February 14, 2014.

You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm

Please encourage others to sign-up for the Listserv, so they too can receive current RHIIP
related information from HUD http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/mailinglist.cfm
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